
Landmark Lighting Request Form 

Please complete the form and scan/email to corporate@whistler.ca 

We will contact you to confirm the status of your request. 

Contact Name 
Organization 
Business Address 
City/Province/Postal Code 
Business Phone Number 
Business Email 
Website Address 
Brief description of the 
event associated with 
your request  

(Information here will be 
used for communications 
and the sign on the bridge. 
RMOW will edit copy if 
necessary.) 

Optional:  
Social Media Campaign 
Title (include hashtags) 
Landmark Choice � Fitzsimmons Covered Bridge

Date of Event 
Colour Request 

Signature: ______________________________ 

Date: __________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ __________________________ _________________________________________________________

�

Shakeera Baker
Canadian Premature Babies Foundation
4225 B Dundas Street West
Etobicoke, Ontario M8X 1Y3
416-418-8916
shakeera@cpbf-fbpc.org
https://www.cpbf-fbpc.org
Canadian Premature Babies Foundation (CPBF-FBPC) is a parent-led,
charitable organization (Charity Number BN: 801837287RR0001)
aimed to raise public awareness about prematurity and provide support
and education for families of premature babies. We join 110 countries
in the International Global Illumination Project, where we light Canadian
landmarks in purple. This project goes viral as
thousands of families visit these landmarks and share their moments
on their social media channels on November 17th. This project is in its
14th year.

#PreemiePowerCanada and #WorldPrematurityDay

November 16, 2022
purple R125 G65 B153

July 11th, 2022


